
6/13/23, 12:47 PM Thank You!!! - kdilley@netcongschool.org - Netcong Elementary School Mail

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/FMfcgzGsnBgXgWnLqXGSkQVXHTtldXvX 1/2

On behalf of the district, I would like to thank all of the parents, staff, PTA members, and volunteers who assisted in making field day a great event for our
students.  I would also like to thank Mrs. Guido and Ms. Costello, our student council advisors, for organizing field day.  There were people who took off work
and staff who volunteered to come in early to help set up.  It was truly a collaborative effort.  Here is a great picture of our PTA members who assisted as well as
the PTA helping serve the pizza they ordered.  Thanks to all who helped make this a fun day!!!
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